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PL/sm          9th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents/carers, 
 
We are very excited to invite you to a special liturgy that the Year 1 children will 
be leading to celebrate Candlemas. This Feast of the Presentation celebrates 
Jesus being revealed as the light of the world and it is celebrated 40 days after 
Christmas. 
 
This liturgy will be on Wednesday 5th February. 
 
2 adults per child are invited to come. Parents/carers for children in 1D and 1C 
are invited to our morning liturgy at 10am and parents/carers for children in 1L 
and 1H are invited to our afternoon liturgy at 2:15pm. 
 
Your child may have lines to practice so if they do bring lines home, please help 
them to learn their lines. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 5th February. 
 
Thank you, 
Year 1 Team 
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